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Project Description:  This project will install 
or improve approximately 133 curb cuts in 
existing sidewalks to make them fully 
accessible. It is generally the intent of this 
project to install curb cuts at locations that are 
planned to be resurfaced within the next few 
years. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: December 16, 2020 
Notice to Proceed: March 15, 2021 
Contract Completion Date: August 11, 2021 
 
Current Contract Price: $233,458 
 
Engineering Department July 2021 Status: This construction contract was awarded at 
the January 12, 2021 City Council meeting.  A pre-construction meeting was held on 
March 3, 2021.  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer: City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor: Ziggurat Development, LLC 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer: Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 
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